SARGENT COLLEGE  2020-2021 DEAN’S HOST APPLICATION 

Position to begin September 2020
Note: Current Dean’s Hosts need only fill in the top portion to indicate your intention to continue in the program. 

NAME__________________________________________________________ ID_________________________ 

MAJOR___________________________________ Y.O.G._____________________GPA___________________ 

PHONE________ 

EMAIL ADDRESS______________________ 

Responsibilities include: 

• Committing to two hours each week to be available for prospective students and parents to answer questions, give building tours, and represent Sargent College and Boston University. 

• Working as needed at prospective student events -- spring open houses, special 

 tours, and other events as they come up. 

• Attending training in September and meetings as called, usually once each semester. 

Criteria for applying: 

1. G.P.A. of 2.5 or higher. 

2. Excellent verbal communication and interpersonal skills. 

3. Commitment to Sargent College and Boston University. 

Please answer the following questions on a separate page (please put your name on it): 

1. Why should you be a Dean’s Host? 

2. List the activities you have been involved with or plan to be involved with while a student at Boston University. 

3. Please tell us why you think a prospective high school Junior or Senior should consider coming to Sargent College. 

Applications must be completed and returned by March 18. Please sign up for an interview through the ASC office Room 207 SAR. Those students accepted to the program will be notified in early May. If you have any questions, please email: Heather Nicholson, at Nichol@bu.edu
Please return this application to: 

Academic Services Center Room 207 Sargent, 617-353-2713 

